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Publishing in South East Asia Journal of Management
Imam Salehudin <imams@ui.ac.id> January 5, 2013

To: DR. ISMI RAJIANI <ismi@utem.edu.my>
EDNA BUYONG <edna@utem.edu.my>

Greeting from Indonesia,

The respected Dr.Ismi Rajiani,

I am the managing editor of the South East Asia Journal of Management, and my name is Imam
Salehudin. To begin, I would like to extend my sincere congratulations to you for the fact that the
University of Indonesia's 7th International Conference on Business and Management Research, which
took place in Ho Chi Minh City, deemed your paper, "Repositioning Strategy for Malaysian Companies
Internationalisation," to be the best paper presented there.

I am writing to inquire about the feasibility of including your research in an upcoming South East Asia
Journal of Management (SEAM) issue. The University of Indonesia serves as the journal's publisher,
and it can be found in the Web of Science database.

If you concur, then you don't need to worry about the format. After having each piece proofread by a
person for whom the target language is their first, the text will be divided up and folded into a layout with
two columns before the publication is sent to the printer. The most essential step is to avoid using
footnotes and to organise the bibliography in an effective manner. I have provided the instructions for
you.

I anticipate receiving a positive response from you shortly.

Sincerely,

Imam Salehudin,PhD

Managing Editor, South East Asia Journal of Management
Management of Research and Innovation Universitas Indonesia (DADPPRI UI)
ILRC Building UI 1st Floor
Jalan Professor Doktor Nugroho Notosutanto, Pondok Cina, Beji, Pd. Cina, Beji, Kota Depok, Jawa Barat 16424
Phone Number: +621 29120943
Email Address: scholar@ui.ac.id and journals@ui.ac.id
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Your Article in South East Asia Journal of Management
Imam Salehudin <imams@ui.ac.id> April 5, 2013

To: DR. ISMI RAJIANI <ismi@utem.edu.my>

EDNA BUYONG <edna@utem.edu.my>

Greeting from Indonesia,

The respected Dr.Ismi Rajiani,

We are delighted to let you know that we have just published your paper as the main article in the
seventh issue of The South East Asian Journal of Management. We hope you enjoy the
publication.Therefore, allow us to express our gratitude for your cooperation.We would be grateful if you
could publicise the findings of our publication in your upcoming scientific endeavours and the context of
your scientific community.We also invite you and your colleagues to publish future studies in our
publication.Please click on the following link to access your article:

https://scholarhub.ui.ac.id/seam/vol7/iss1/1/

Sincerely,

Imam Salehudin,PhD

Managing Editor, South East Asia Journal of Management
Management of Research and Innovation Universitas Indonesia (DADPPRI UI)
ILRC Building UI 1st Floor
Jalan Professor Doktor Nugroho Notosutanto, Pondok Cina, Beji, Pd. Cina, Beji, Kota Depok, Jawa Barat 16424
Phone Number: +621 29120943
Email Address: scholar@ui.ac.id and journals@ui.ac.id
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